From: Dave Stoldt <dstoldt@mpwmd.net>

Date: March 31, 2017 at 2:31:12 PM PDT

To: laurens silver <larrysilver@earthlink.net>, "Aue, Marianna@waterboards"
<Marianna.Aue@waterboards.ca.gov>, "O'Hagan, John@Waterboards"
<John.O'Hagan@waterboards.ca.gov>

Subject: RE: Sierra Club, PCL Response to Dave Stoldt Letter of March 10

All,

| am a local resident and longstanding member of the Sierra Club and Mr. Silver’'s comments do not
represent me at all. | assure you there are many others just like me.

Dave

David J. Stoldt

General Manager

Monterey Peninsula Water Management District
5 Harris Court — Bldg G

Monterey, CA 93940



